
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents or carers,  

Children in Need – be ‘Spotacular’! 

As you may be aware it is Children in Need on Friday 17th November. As a school we like to 

recognise the charity and the good work that it does for children and families around the 

country.  

This year, on Friday 17th November we will be having a spotty / odd sock day. This also links 

to antibullying week, where being different is celebrated. Children can come to school on 

Friday wearing brightly coloured odd socks, along with their usual uniform (Blush and 

Pudsey headbands are allowed!).  

To raise money for Children in Need, we would like to ask for a minimum donation of £1 for 

the charity on this day. Please send in £1 or make a contribution via the just giving page: 

file:///N:/downloads/winhills-primary-academy-mrs-harradine-1699610870585%20(1).htm 

We also have a number of Children in Need wrist bands and pin badges which will be sold 

during the week. They are brightly coloured bands that can be bought from school.  

Let’s see how much money the Winhills community can raise! 

 

Many thanks for your support,  

 

Mrs Harradine 

Headteacher 
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